
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Where did this short term go?  It has flown by and so have 

our lovely chicks from the Living Eggs Programme.  Two 

chicks have been rehomed by Miah’s family and the 

remainder have been taken back to the farm where they 

will live long and happy free range lives.  Thank you so much 

to the PTFA for funding this wonderful programme again. 

The children (and staff) gain so much from it.   

 

 

 

Noye’s Fludde 

Congratulations to all the members of our Senior Choir who performed Noye’s Fludde with hundreds of 

other local children at Reading University’s Great Hall on Monday.  It was a fabulous performance led by 

University students and our Year 3 and 4 children were a credit to themselves and the school.  Many 

thanks for all the children and to Mrs Bentley and Mr Bethel for all their hard work. 

 

 

 

Winchester Science Museum 

The Year 1s thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Winchester Science Museum and Planetarium yesterday.  They were buzzing 

when they got back to school, talking about all their activities and experiences there.  Many thanks to the Year 1 team and 

all the parents who helped make it such a fabulous day.   

 

 

Modeshift Stars Bronze Award 

Thank you for completing our recent travel survey.  We had 90% of all our families who responded and have some really 

helpful and positive data.  Your immense efforts to travel to school in a sustainable way on a daily basis has helped us be in 

line to achieve a National Modeshift Stars Bronze Award.  We’re only one of two schools in Reading close to achieving this. 

 

Year 2 SATs 

Just a reminder that we are holding a Year 2 SATs information session for parents when we return after Easter on Tuesday 

10th April at 6.45pm.  This will be led by Mrs Kennedy and Mrs Bentley.  Straight after this meeting, Mrs Fallon and I will be 

holding an information session about our SRE (Relationships and Changes to the Body) programme.  This session is for all 

parents of children from Reception to Year 4.  We do hope you will be able to attend. 
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PUPILS OF THE WEEK:  

Reception –Oscar and Lily (RED), and Keira and Elliott (RSR)    

Year 1 – Varya and Harry (1AP), James and Hannah (1VH) 

Year 2 – Frances and Oliver (2HK), Ava and Megan (2SB) 

Year 3 – Darcey and Jenna (3KF), Sammy and Lily (3SW) 

Year 4 – Kasim and Zak (4CT) 

Congratulations to you all 

 

Spotlight 

Swimming 

Lucas (RED) – Level 2  

Lauren (1VH) – Level 2 

River (1AP) – Level 3 

Joe (RED) – Level 4 

Sam (2HK) – Level 5 

Jack (2HK) – Level 5 

Scarlett (3SW) – Level 7 

Gymnastics 

Rhys (3SW) – Level 1 

Sofia (2SB) – Level 3 

Ben (3SW) – Level 3 

Tula (2HK) – Level 3 

Amelia (2HK) – Level 3 

Jack (2HK) – Level 4 

Lily (3SW) – Level 4 

Frances (2HK) – Level 5 

Quinn (1AP) – Level 5 

Elspeth (1AP) – Level 7 

Matthew (1AP) - Level 7 

Other Awards 

Ava (2SB) – Little Princess Trust for donating her hair to make real wigs for children and for 

receiving a Royal Academy of Dance Primary Class Award. 

Rose (4CT) – Royal Academy of Dance Grade 1 Class Award. 

Noah (1AP) – Badges in Beavers for Teamwork and looking after an animal for two weeks. 

Amelia (1AP) – Rainbow Promise. 

Elliott (RSR) – Martial Arts Yellow Belt.                

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter and a wonderful break with your families.  

 

       

 

 

 

 

Karen Edwards 

Headteacher  

Start of Term Monday 9th April 

PTFA Y1 Lolly Sale Friday 13th April 

Green Park Mini Mile & 10K Sunday 20th May 

Year 2 Trip to Lepe Country Park Friday 8th June 

Year 4 Beaches Trip Thursday 14th June 


